
 

 

The old emailing list using bell.ca was not passing through company filters.  Anyone interested 

in getting updates needs to manually sign up with their personal account or risk not getting 

email updates. 

 

http://unifor25.com/sign-up.html 

 

 

This new email list will be how we send out local and national updates about bargaining and 

other union related issues. 

 

Please confer with colleagues to see if they have gotten this notice, if they did not then please 

refer them to our website to sign up. The local can use your help in spreading the word to help 

keep people in the loop about union events. 

 

Do not access any personal email, social media or other accounts on Bell owned devices.  

 

Thank you 

 

Local 25 

http://bell.ca/
http://unifor25.com/sign-up.html



